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Issue Date: December 11th, 2019 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
This notice is to inform you that Littelfuse will be obsoleting item(s) you have purchased from us. 
 
Description of the Change: 

 
Reason for The Change: 

 
Effective Date of the Change: 

 
What You Need to Do: 

 
Littelfuse does have a number of screw-terminated momentary start switches that can be found 
on our website. Unfortunately, none of them have the same mounting method or footprints (for 
example, 90047 or 90048). If you have any questions, please contact your Littelfuse Customer 
Service Representative or your Inside Sales Representative. We appreciate your business and 
continued partnership. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Zachary Naughton 
Global Product Manager 
Littelfuse Commercial Vehicle Products 

• Littelfuse will obsolete and no longer support production of 9011 or 9011-BX. 

• These are very mature products that have seen sharply declining volumes in recent 
years, and as such, one of our suppliers will no longer make components necessary for 
Littelfuse to continue production of the finished goods. 

• December 11th, 2019 

• Due to the abrupt nature of this change, we have secured remaining component stock 
and will be able to sell remaining finished good stock on a first come, first served basis. 

• On all open orders, we will communicate the quantities we will be able to support. 

• Please shift any future demand from these parts. 


